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I strongly oppose bill SB947.  

 

This is totally unconstitutional under Article 6 Section 2.. According to the Supreme 

Court the Militia refers to "the People" or citizens. The word militia was put in place 

for a specific purpose and reason.  

 

This bill is a sneaky way for future legislation to get more control of the citizens and 

their firearms rights.  

 

The Peoples right to keep and bear arms under the 2nd Amendment shall not be 

infringed upon and no government, state or federal can take those rights away.  

 

When will you reps understand. All of you people in state office are voted in by the 

people and you are supposed to represent the people who put you there. You are not 

in office to make decisions you want, to benefit yourselves. Do your job and listen to 

what the people want, live up to your oaths of the Constitution, or remove yourself 

from office.  

 

NO ON SB947 

 

It’s time to concentrate on more important issues in this state and stop trying to take 

away the firearms rights of the People, or rewriting the Constitution.  Stop infringing 

on my rights, and other Oregonian’s rights as specifically spelled out in the 

constitution and Bill of Rights! 


